
Five things you need to know
today

Norman Irons, CBE
Former Lord Provost Norman Irons has died. He was 83.

Former Lord Provosts have commented on the death of the former
first SNP Lord Provost who held the office in 1992 to 1996.

Read more here.

Hidden Door Art Sale
Save the date! Everyone is invited to Hidden Door’s Festive
Art Sale, 8-10 December at The Hub on Castlehill. The sale
will  include  hundreds  of  pieces  from  dozens  of  past
#HiddenDoor artists. The 2023 Hidden Door Art Sale is the
ideal  opportunity  to  pick  up  some  great  artwork  by  local
artists.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2023/11/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-1605/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2023/11/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-1605/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2023/11/norman-irons-1941-2023/
https://twitter.com/hashtag/HiddenDoor?src=hashtag_click


Wreath making
This seems to have become a big thing to do this Christmas.
Sign up at Earth in Common on Leith Links to learn how to make
your own.

https://www.earth-in-common.org


View this post on Instagram

A post shared by Earth in Common (@earth_in_common)

Call to artists
Edinburgh  Printmakers  is  now  a  partner  venue  with  RSA
Residencies for Scotland, an artist-led scheme which provides
valuable research and residency opportunities for artists. RSA
Residencies forge important networks with centres of artistic
excellence across Scotland.

https://www.instagram.com/p/C0G8laQoHn7/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


Artists are invited to apply for up to £5,000 in funding. This
can be used towards printmaking courses, accommodation, and
materials.

Open to visual artists at all stages of their careers; the
emphasis is on enabling a period of research, development, and
production, as well as on the acquisition and exchange of new
skills and experiences. Artists are responsible for managing
their own residency, in discussion with the partner venue.

More information here.

December issue
It is already the last week of November and we are working
hard on producing the December edition of our newspaper.

If you have any last minute stories for us then wing them to
us immediately. And if you would like to make sure of your own
copy of the paper then please sign up – details below

Please do subscribe to our monthly newspaper if you can – we
deliver by mail in compostable envelopes, and the subscription
helps us to keep on bringing you the news for free. So far
this year we have produced these ten issues.

Sign up here.

https://www.royalscottishacademy.org/opportunities/rsa-residencies-for-scotland/
https://ko-fi.com/theedinburghreporter/shop















